

TENNESSEE TRAILS ASSOCIATION

INC.

P.O. BOX 4913 CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37405

MINUTES
FOURTH QUARTER ROARD MEETING
October 9, 1988

The meeting was held at the group camp at Meeman-Shelby State Park on Sunday morning of the annual meeting weekend.

Present:

Bob Barnett J T. Jones

Pat Anderson Evelyn Tretter Dot Lingerfelt Dot Fowler Bertha Chrietzberg

Retty Porter

retter Jerri Bull

Absent:

Everett Kidder Carroll Viera Ken Pittman

Howard Ray Duncan Mike England

Also present: Marilyn Wolven James Herring

A motion was passed to write the governor and the commissioner of Conservation (McWherter, Gill) opposing the building of a golf course on the wooded peninsula at Rock Island State Park. Evelyn Tretter will write the letter for the president's signature.

There was a discussion of publishing membership list in brochure form to be sent to all members The fall season was suggested as a good time to publish it each year, as membership is at its peak at that time.

There was a discussion of changing the date of the annual meeting due to so many activities taking place in October

Bertha Chrietzberg annuanced that the 1989 annual meeting to be heated

Bertha Chrietzberg announced that the 1989 annual meeting to be hosted by the Murfreesboro Chapter will be held at the Dubose Center at Monteagle.

Evelyn Tretter, Recording Secretary